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PRESS RELEASE: FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

RALIANCE Statement on the EEOC’s Workplace
Guidance to Prevent Harassment
Following the U.S. Equal Employment Opportunity Commission (EEOC) publishing final guidance
on harassment in the workplace, RALIANCE issued the following statement:

“RALIANCE welcomes EEOC’s new guidance on workplace harassment and commends the EEOC
for taking this much needed step to protect all workers, including transgender and nonbinary
employees. If we want to solve the problems of sexual harassment, misconduct and abuse, it is
crucial to address the gender inequalities and power imbalances that enable it to happen. This
new guidance is a critical step forward in modernizing workplace policies to address systemic
harassment. It also underscores the important role that implementation and training play in
fostering safe, equitable and respectful workplaces. RALIANCE is committed to partnering with
organizations interested in improving their workplace cultures, and is hopeful that this guidance
will help organizations across sectors to create positive and inclusive environments for all.”

______________________

ABOUT RALIANCE

RALIANCE is a trusted adviser for organizations committed to building cultures and
environments that are safe, equitable and respectful. RALIANCE offers unparalleled expertise in
supporting survivors of sexual harassment, misconduct and abuse and has established
relationships with a national network of sexual assault service providers and prevention experts.
Our mission is to help organizations across sectors create positive and inclusive environments
for all. Visit RALIANCE.org for more information.
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